
 

The Family of Freddie Johnson  

Mona Nichols - shingles and other health problems 

Nancy Thompson (Levi Thompson’s sister) pneumonia 

Kim Gibson (friend of Thompson’s) brain tumor 

Tracy Bare (Bea Burgdoerfer’s son-in-law)  

Mike Suttles - back surgery Nov. 4 

Loretta McDonald 

Joe Combs (Tonya Jones father) 

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  

John Elliott (friend of Dan Milbourn) 

Judy Whipple 
 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks;                    

but if you wish for a name to remain  longer, please 

let the office know.  *If you would like a copy of the 

long term prayer list, you can pick one up in the                   

lobby. 

for October 18th 

Weekly Need: $2,700                                                                     

Actual Given: $2,672 

Sunday School - 41                   

Attendance - 86 

NHCC Mission:                                                                                                        

‘Seeking more of Christ to make Christ known more’ 

Disciple | Hope in the Book of Mark 

Week 6: Faith & Humility 
 

 

Mark 9.14-41 

Jesus said to them, “You faithless people! How 

long must I be with you? How long must I put up 

with you? Bring the boy to me.” 

So they brought the boy. But when the evil              

spirit saw Jesus, it threw the child into a violent 

convulsion, and he fell to the ground, writhing 

and foaming at the mouth. 

“How long has this been happening?” Jesus 

asked the boy’s father. 

He replied, “Since he was a little boy. The spirit 

often throws him into the fire or into water, trying 

to kill him. Have mercy on us and help us, if you 

can.” 

“What do you mean, ‘If I can’?” Jesus 

asked. “Anything is possible if a person                     

believes.” 

The father instantly cried out, “I do believe,               

but help me overcome my unbelief!” 

After they arrived at Capernaum and settled    

in a house, Jesus asked his disciples, “What  

were you discussing out on the road?” But they 

didn’t answer, because they had been arguing 

about which of them was the greatest. He sat 

down, called the twelve disciples over to him, 

and said, “Whoever wants to be first must take 

last place and be the servant of everyone else.” 

Then he put a little child among them.             

Taking the child in his arms, he said to 

them, “Anyone who welcomes a little child like 

this on my behalf welcomes me, and anyone 

who welcomes me welcomes not only me but 

also my Father who sent me.” 

 

Lookout/Christian Standard                                  

magazines for November are                          

available in the lobby.  

www.newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                                     

Mobile giving is available on the New Heights 

mobile app, or by texting the keyword 'Give'                

to 765-697-9767 



Are you looking for a ministry                                                  
that's the right fit for you?                                                                                                                                               

Do you want to grow deeper in connecting                                  
to others and the purpose that God is calling                           
you to? The Ministry Connection is for you!     

 

Family Ministry, Worship,                                                           
Tech, Mission & Outreach,                                            

Small Groups, Bible Engagement,                                                   
& Building & Grounds.    

Cards are in the lobby to sign up!                                                                    

 

 

 
ALL-CHURCH THANKSGIVING                              

PITCH IN LUNCH                                                              

Sunday, November 15th following the                     

service. Meat and drinks will be provided.  

 

Please plan to bring a side dish                   

and/or dessert to share.  

THANKSGIVING OFFERING                                                      

We will be collecting a Special Thanksgiving 

Offering on Sunday, November 22nd.   

Please prayerfully consider how God                      

may be calling you to give in the                          

weeks to come. 


